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In consideration of  
HB 501, HD1 

RELATING TO FIREWORKS.  
 

Chair Lee, Vice Chair San Buenaventura, and members of the Committee.   
 
The Department of Business, Economic Development and Tourism (DBEDT) 

supports HB 501, HD1, which authorizes the use of fireworks for film and theatrical 
productions and for testing, disposal, and destruction of illegal or unwanted fireworks by law 
enforcement.   

 
This bill would allow film productions to use consumer fireworks, aerial devices, 

display fireworks or articles pyrotechnics during a special effects scene in a safe and 
monitored environment by allowing film productions an exemption to the General 
Prohibitions in §132D-5. 

 
The film industry often utilizes pyrotechnics as part of special effects and stunts.  

When Legendary Entertainment filmed Godzilla vs. Kong and Universal Pictures produced 
Jurassic World: Fallen Kingdom in Hawaii - pyrotechnics was an essential part of the 
making of both films.  The ongoing TV Series Hawaii 5-0 and Magnum P.I. often use 
pyrotechnics – creating an exciting array of action packed story telling.  These and other 
productions do these operations precisely and carefully to ensure the safety of the public, 
crew and cast. 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 
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